3/16/2016 City of Portland Mail - 31 Fore ST

POMt;a?e Yes. Goghe's goad here Jean Fraser <jf@portlandmaine.gov>
[

31 Fore ST

1 message

David Margolis-Pineo <DMP@portlandmaine.gov> Wed, Mar 2, 2016 at 4:30 PM
To: "Barhydt, Barbara" <BAB@portlandmaine.gov>, "Fraser, Jean"
<JF@portlandmaine.gov>, "Barhydt, Barbara" <bab@gapps.portlandmaine.gov>

Cc: "Errico, Tom" <thomas.errico@tylin.com>

| have review the newly submitted plan. The center of drive is now located 32' from the corner verus the
required 35'. This department is supportive of allowing a waiver for three feet.

We have no further comments.

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/?ui=28&ik=b8dd1f6170&view=pt&search=inbox&th=153393d9af1553d3&sim|=153393d9af1553d3
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